
February 6, 2025 

 

Renovation Notice 

Dear Guests, 

Thank you for staying at Grand Prince Hotel Shin Takanawa. 

Please be informed that renovation work will be taken place in the guest rooms. 

During the renovation work, heavy noises are expected to be generated in the building. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your kind  

understanding.  

 

 

Date： - February 28, 2025 

 
*If you have any questions, please contact Prince One (dial on room phone). 

   

 

                           

                                                

                                               Grand Prince Hotel Shin Takanawa 

                                                                            Manager 

 

 


